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November 2007

Dear Reading Horizons Readers,

Welcome to Volume 48 Issue 1 of Reading Horizons, our September/
October issue in November with changes and some new staff members.

With the retirement of Yolanda Mihalko, editorial assistant, 
Reading Horizons has undergone the following staff changes:  a new 
co-editor, Allison L. Baer — a stellar Literacy Studies assistant professor 
at WMU, Elizabeth Dellinger — production designer, and a host of 
new editorial board reviewers — Debbie East, Indiana University; Joan 
Livingstone, Adrian College; Ingrid Eniss, Oakwood College; Susan 
Piazza, Western Michigan University; and Terri Duncko, South Range 
High School.

While we miss former colleagues and co-workers on the staff of 
RH, we look forward eagerly to our new format and the prospect of 
new, exciting ventures. We will maintain the great articles dedicated to 
literacy research and practice and welcome and encourage new authors 
to submit their work for publication in RH.

Although our first issue is a bit behind the deadline, we hope that 
you agree it was worth waiting for and welcome Reading Horizons back to 
your shelves and desks for another great academic school year.

Thank you and best regards.

Karen F. Thomas, co-editor 
Allison L. Baer, co-editor
Reading Horizons
Kalamazoo, Michigan


	Reading Horizons: A Journal of Literacy and Language Arts
	9-1-2007

	Dear Reading Horizons Readers
	Karen F. Thomas
	Allison L. Baer
	Recommended Citation


	Dear Reading Horizons Readers

